
 
 
 
 

MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 
OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2006 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF MEADOWS PLACE, TEXAS 
 
 

The workshop meeting of the Meadows Place City Council was called to order 
at 6:30 p.m. by Mayor Pro Tem Terry Henley at Meadows Place City Hall, One Troyan 
Drive, Meadows Place, Texas, with notice of said meeting giving the time, place, date 
and subject thereof having been posted as prescribed by Article 6252-17, V.T.A.C.S. 
with the following members present and in attendance: 
 

Aldermen:  Terry Henley 
   Charles Kulhanek  

Charles Jessup  
 

and the following arriving late: 
 
  Mayor:  Mark McGrath 
 
  Alderman:  Rick Staigle 
     
thus constituting a quorum. 
 
 Also present were Bill Lenhart from WCL Enterprises and Police Captains Gary 
Stewart and Jack Ashton. 
 

Mayor Pro Tem Henley said the purpose to this meeting was to discuss the 
proposed management review of the city’s police department.  He turned the meeting 
over to Mr. Lenhart who passed out his and his partner’s (Leslie Swift) resumes.  He 
gave a run down of what he proposed to do – examine operating procedures, job 
descriptions, performance evaluations.  He acknowledged that it was natural for the 
officers to have some anxiety about the process.  He would try to put them at ease.  
The final product will be reviewed by the Police Department before it is presented to 
Council.  Structural changes will be designed as goals. 

 
Mr. Lenhart plans to begin the process the week of October 9th. And have a 

draft ready before Thanksgiving. 
 
There being no further business to consider, Councilmember Henley made a 

motion, seconded by Councilmember Jessup to adjourn the meeting.  With unanimous 
approval the meeting was adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
      _______________________________ 
      Elaine Herff, City Secretary 


